
 

TOGETHER WE CAN MAKE A 

DIFFERENCE! 
 

Please join us at our next 

PTA Meeting   
Monday, September 17, 2018 at 7pm 

(immediately following “Meet the Teacher Night”) 
 

We invite you to join our PTA meeting, along with teachers and school staff.  We look 

forward to discussing upcoming events.  It’s also a wonderful opportunity to discuss any 

ideas or concerns you may have.  

 

Our goals are to maintain a strong and supportive PTA and to promote 

parent involvement in the school.  Our PTA appreciates your 

membership and we welcome your ideas. 

 
 

Some of what you can expect at our next PTA meeting: 
 

 Karen Scott-Piazza, Principals Report 

 Lilly Chu, Parent Coordinator’s Report 

 Meet the Staff 

 Budget will be proposed and discussed 

 

 

Light refreshments will be available. 

All attending will automatically receive a ticket  

to enter a raffle drawing. 
 

Important Dates 
 

Friday, September 14
th

  ~ PTA Bake Sale 
  

Tuesday, September 18
th
 ~ Miss Chocolate sale begins 

Wednesday, September 19
th

 ~ No School 

Friday, September 21
st
 ~ After school snack sale 

 
 

 

 

 

Amy Kaye, President; Jason Rothenberg, Vice-President;  

Terri Shoule, Treasurer; Lucille Finkel, Recording Secretary; Melissa Cohen, Corresponding Secretary 


